

Copy

06-27-16

Dear Mr. Stevens,

This letter is in regard to your request for additional information from Bethel Temple Church, Inc and the Bethel Child Development Center. The following people are currently on our board of directors and authorized to sign for the corporation:

Robert McDowell Jr. vice chairman

Craig S. Bryant

secretary

Charles E. Norman III board member

Michael Cox

board member

Thomas Shipman

treasurer

If you need any additional information, please contact Paul Heigl at 757-826-1426 x220.

Best regards,

Thomas Shipman

Treasurer